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I am adamantly opposed to this over reaching bill. It is simply another way of violating 

our God-given rights and meddling with our right to firearms. It reads more like a 

punishment than something beneficial to we the people.Firearms dealers are already 

subject to a myriad of laws. This sounds more like punishment rather than a "safety 

issue."  I strongly disagree with this unending onslaught against the peoples' rights, 

i.e the 2nd Amendment. 


